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February 2, 2024 
  
Colton Leonard 
City of Bryant 
210 S.W. 3rd Street 
Bryant, Arkansas 72022 
 

 RE:  Legacy Woods: Planned Unit Development 
 
 
Dear Mr. Leonard, 
 
Colton, 
I am writing to propose Legacy Woods, a vibrant new neighborhood within our community that promises to enhance the 
quality of life for its residents and contribute positively to the overall appeal of Bryant. This project will be proposed as a 
Planned Unit Development. 
 
Located on 18.8 acres on Highway 5, this proposed neighborhood will consist of 78 residential lots thoughtfully designed to 
foster a sense of community and well-being. Emphasizing both recreation and relaxation, our plan includes a range of 
amenities aimed at promoting an active and social lifestyle.  
 
Key features of the proposed neighborhood include:  

*Walking trails weaving through lush greenery, providing residents with opportunities for exercise and leisurely 
strolls.  
*Pickleball courts catering to the growing popularity of this engaging sport, encouraging friendly competition and 
camaraderie among neighbors.  
*A fitness center equipped with modern facilities, allowing residents to pursue their health and wellness goals 
conveniently within the neighborhood.  
*A welcoming clubhouse serving as a hub for community events, gatherings, and celebrations, fostering 
connections and a sense of belonging among residents.  
*A thoughtfully designed playground providing safe and enjoyable recreational opportunities for children.  
*A refreshing swimming pool offering a perfect retreat for relaxation and enjoyment during warm summer days.  

 
Furthermore, we are committed to preserving green spaces within the neighborhood, with 4.15 acres designated as 
Common Usable Open Space. This area will not only enhance the aesthetic appeal of the neighborhood but also provide 
residents with additional recreational opportunities and a connection to nature.  
 
Our vision for this neighborhood is to create a harmonious blend of modern living, recreational amenities, and natural 
beauty, offering residents a fulfilling and balanced lifestyle. We believe that this development aligns with the city's goals of 
promoting community well-being and sustainable growth.  
 
We look forward to discussing this Planned Unit Development with you further and working collaboratively to bring this 
exciting project to fruition for the benefit of all Bryant residents.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jonathan Hope 


